
Lunch Menu

Week 2

If you have any questions please 
contact us via 01555 772466 or 
gw14kirktonpsoffice@glow.sch.uk

Lunch Menu

This week is week 2 of 

the NEW menu.  It can be 

found on the app or at 

https://www.southlanarks

hire.gov.uk/primary-

menu.  Please note the 

price has increased to 

£1.95.

Please talk over menu 

choices with your child as 

this eases in class 

ordering.

May Holiday & Scottish Parliament Elections

The school is closed to pupils and staff on 

Monday 3rd May due to the May Day holiday.  

As the Scottish Parliament elections are being 

held on Thursday 6th May, this has been 

identified as a staff In-Service.  No pupils should 

attend on this day and staff will be undertaking 

Professional Learning.

Parent Consultations

Parent Consultations will take place on Tuesday 

18th & Wednesday 19th May. Due to the current 

restrictions and protocols these will be via 

telephone call. Phone calls will last for a maximum 

of 10 minutes.  If parents require separate 5 

minutes calls we can accommodate this, please 

complete separate forms. 

Additional Support Plans will also be reviewed 

during these meetings, where appropriate. 

Please complete this form 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx

?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKfh1q5h73P9Oum-

KKzuU2ShUQ0NOVUZLUkUwME5TVks3NFQ4Vjh

UNjBZWS4u

which will close on Wednesday 12th May at 5pm.  

We will only contact parents if we are unable to 

offer an appointment within your preferred window.

**Phone calls will be made from an 

Unknown/Blocked Number.** We look forward to 

speaking to you.
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